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Telephone 64811

14« Pebruary, 1962.

Dear Tate,

I am in full agreement with the contents of your circular
letter dated 13. February. I imagine it will be possible to
change the dates at Pembroke if we take a quick decision
and I find it an excellent idea that one Conference immediately

follows the othrer.

Yours sincerely,

g5 e

Jdeo TRUETA,

Professor Be. Tate,
Department of Spanish,
University Park,
Nottingham.




